
Palominas Elementary School District #49 
Marylotti Copeland, Superintendent 

June 7, 2017 

State of Arizona 

Office of the Auditor General 

Attention: Debra Davenport, Auditor General 

2910 North 44th Street, Suite 410 

Phoenix, AZ 85018 

Regarding: Palominas Elementary School District #49 Performance Audit 

Dear Ms. Davenport, 

The Palominas Elementary School District has received and reveiwed the Draft 

Performance Audit conducted for fiscal year 2015. Our district would like to extend our 

appreciation to your organization for its willingness to take the time necessary to clarify 

the items that required discussion. 

Our district will implement the recommendations as outlined in this report dated May 25, 

2017. Our goal is to be in compliance with all legal requirements for school districts as 

well as implement best practices for organizations. Your audit, like other audits, will help 

us improve our effectiveness. 

Included with this letter is the District's response to each finding and recommendation. 

Sincerely, 

Marylotti Copeland 

Superintendant 

Cc: file 

"We strive to be the center of our community providing whatever it takes for students to be successful.". 
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